
WSR 23-24-086
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

SECRETARY OF STATE
(Elections Division)

[Filed December 5, 2023, 1:00 p.m.]

The office of the secretary of state, elections division would 
like to withdraw the CR-102 proposed rule making WSR 23-16-099. The 
code reviser's office certified this on August 10, 2023.

Our agency will contact individuals who provided comments during 
the CR-102 comment period to notify them of the withdrawal.

Amanda Doyle
Chief of Staff
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